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Implicit bias is a side effect of the 
human brain’s programming. 
As a potentially new 
outgroup, aliens, and other 

living things, can help us discover our 
own, often buried constructs. 

This discussion will focus on what are 
the types of discourse that enters into 
the classroom through the implicit 
bias lens that impacts students and 
how can instructors be more 
cognizant of implicit bias? 

 
 
 
 
 

This event sponsored 
by the Teaching & 
Learning Center. 

A vegetarian lunch of Vulcan Plomeek Soup 
will be served. 

Register for this session 

http://remark.uwp.edu/scripts/rws4.pl?FORM=Implicit_Bias_Discuss_Regis_Fa17
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